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CORRECTION!
Hello friends of All She Can:

The info Maya Entertainment initially published is incorrect. All She Can will start
showing in San Antonio on August 5th, and NOT July 29th. The screening SCHEDULE
posted on the Maya Indie Film Series website will reflect this change very soon and will
include information on how to purchase tickets in advance. Other cities, dates and
showtimes listed on the site are correct.

Keep checking their site and our announcements for info on screening times in Dallas,
Chicago, Miami. and San Francisco.

Thank You,
Dan Meisel
Producer of All She Can

info@kapokpictures.com
www.allshecan.com
www.kapokpictures.com

If you'd like to share this newsletter, FORWARD TO A FBIEND or repost it on any of
your social networks by clicking on the icon below.
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